

Dear Pastors and Friends,

Over the last two months we have enjoyed the opportunity to visit various churches as our travels have allowed us to preach in Alabama, Georgia, Florida, North Carolina, and Virginia. When we first arrived to the States in May most churches were only holding services on-line, but as the Summer progressed we were thrilled to get back to "normal" and assemble together with other believers. We are praying that the churches in Chile will soon be able to meet together as well.

We are planning our return to Chile and if all goes well we will be leaving in the beginning of October. We already have tickets purchased from Atlanta to Santiago, but that route is still suspended. We are hoping for the direct flight otherwise we will need to make our way to Miami in order to leave from there.

News from Chile

As Chile begins to move out of strict quarantines we are anticipating and planning a slow return to in-person services. We may have to start with multiple small group meetings and gradually move up as restrictions loosen. Pastors Fabián and Rodolfo continue to lead their congregations and have even seen new people connect each week! Pray for them as they desire to move forward with caution and wisdom.

Family News

- August 1st we traveled to Florida to celebrate the life of Jenny's grandmother. After a long, fruitful life she went home to meet her Savior. We are so thankful that we were Stateside so that Jenny could visit her before her passing and be a part of the funeral.
- August 19th we enjoyed having Angel Granado and his daughter Ana pass through Atlanta. They are a faithful family from Hope Baptist Church in Santiago. Ana is starting here freshman year at Ambassador Baptist College.
- August 27 we traveled to Pensacola Christian College to drop off Caleb. He is now officially a freshman in college! It's hard to believe that we will be returning to Chile with just Timothy and Ellie.



In Christ and for His Glory, Jason & Jenny Kenney

